Village of Warburg
Public Hearing

Minutes of the Village of Warburg Public Hearing
Held at 7:00 p.m.
On Tuesday October 13, 2020

Council Members present at commencement:

Kevin Maine Mayor

Tina Smith Deputy Mayor
Dwayne Mayr Councillor
Ivan Laing Councillor
Steven Swartz Councillor

Present from Administration:
Christine Pankewitz Municipal Administrator

Present as well were: Dan Brock

Public Hearing in regard to the amendment of Section 42.3.1 from “and shall
employ no non-resident, on site employees” to “and shall employ no more than 2
non-resident employees”.

The Public Hearing was called to Order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor Maine with the
above listed in attendance. Council Members introduced themselves.

Mayor Maine noted that this hearing was to hear any objections or concerns to
the amendment of Section 42.3.1 in the Land Use Bylaw.

Mayor Maine asked if there was any additional correspondence received. No
additional correspondence was received.

Mayor Maine called upon anyone else wishing to speak to the proposal as
presented. No one wish fo speak.

Mayor Maine asked Council Members if they had any questions. There were no
questions.

Conclude Public Hearing
Mayor Maine concluded the Public Hearing at 7:.02 p.m.

Adjournment

These Minutes approved this 9" day of November 2020.

Mayor Kevin Maine

Christine Pankewitz
Municipal Administrator





